

# Newsletter January/February 2020



### Latest FFIOW News

Since the New Year we put together our plan and resources for a series of public feedback meetings and the launch of a design competition for imagery to use in the coming year.

We also have a new twitter

CALLING ALL ARTISTS.

POETS AND WRITERS...

POUR ISLAND NEEDS YOU!

CLEAN FIELDS NOT OIL FIELDS

FFIOW invites artistic contributions from all age groups to use in our campaign against drilling for oil on our Island.

Give us Eye Catching Images conveying impacts and threats to landscape, wildlife, air, water supplies, farming or climate.

Submissions in any medium acceptable, including digital, in any style, also simple short poems or slogans.

These will be reviewed and chosen works will be used in our upcoming campaigns on T-shirts, banners and social media.

Fracking is NOT threatened at present - we are NOT looking for anti-fracking art.

Show us what you can do in 2020. This is your chance to showcase your work Island-wide and beyond and to support us by saying NO to drilling for oil on the Isle of Wight

#DontDrillTheWight #KeepItInTheGround

Further Details and Terms and Conditions available from this link: www.frackfreeisleofwight.org/designs

account #Don'tDrillTheWight

Click on the poster to find out how to submit a design

And a New Tshirt which you can order by clicking the Image



# Public Feedback Meeting - ARRETON

Sadly we had to cancel our first meeting at Arreton on February 9th due to Storm Ciara, but were able to reschedule for February 23rd.

We had over 50 people attend altogether. All now have information to help them notify IOW officials of their concerns.

Welcome to our new Members and subscribers to the website.
GREAT RESPONSE

We are now looking to see where to go next to give the same presentation and ideas for how to express your concerns to IOW Officials.

IF YOU WOULD LIKE US TO COME TO YOUR AREA NEXT PLEASE LET US KNOW THROUGH OUR CONTACT PAGE.

# Letter to Bob Seely

We have written to Bob Seely asking him to support us in our drive to have acid stimulation techniques given equal scrutiny and regulation as Hydraulic Fracking. He has promised to ask key questions of minsters.

**READ THE LETTER - Read The 4 Questions** 

You can find out more about this and why it is just as potentially harmful on our Website at this link - **Acid Stimulation - Fracking Under The Radar** 



#### **Members Meetings**

We meet on the second Tuesday of each month at the Stable Bar of the Castle Pub 91 High Street, Newport.

From 6.00 to 8.00

From 6.00 to 8.00

Next Meetings - March 10th & April 14th

SPREAD THE WORD

#### **WANT TO HELP US?**

WE ARE WORKING TO INCREASE NUMBERS; TO DEVELOP GROUPS OF ACTIVE SUPPORTERS AND GROW OUR MEMBERSHIP.

COME TO THE NEXT MEETING AND, IF YOU CAN, BRING ONE OTHER INTERESTED PERSON WITH YOU.